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December 7,201 1 

Mr. Keith J. Krampe 
West Daviess County Water District 
3400 Bittel Road 
Owensboro, KY 42301 

RE: Case No. 201 1-00459 
West Daviess County Water District 
(Alternative Rate Filing Adjustment) 

The Commission staff has reviewed West Daviess County Water District’s 
application in the above case and finds that it met the minimum filing requirements upon 
receipt of the original on November 28, 201 1 and has been accepted for filing. 

Enclosed please find a stamped filed copy of the first page of your filing. This 
case has been docketed and will be processed as expeditiously as possible. 

If you need further assistance, please contact my staff at 502-564-3940. 

Sincerely , 

%g- 
Linda Faulkner 
Filings Division Director 
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WEST DAVIESS COUNTY WATER DISTRICT 
3400 Bittel Rd. 

Owensboro, KY 42301 
Phone: (270) 685-5594 

Fax: (270) 683-6324 

November 23,20 1 1 

FILED 
NOV 2 8 2019 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

To : Mr. JeffDerouen 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission NOV 2 8 2011 

RE: Water Rate Adjustment Application 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Mr. Derouen, 

Enclosed is the original application and five copies of an Application for Rate 
Adjustment to the water rates of the West Daviess County Water District. To fblfill the 
requirements of this application, a copy of this application has been mailed to the 
Attorney General’s Office as well as a customer notice placed in the Owensboro 
Messenger Inquirer newspaper to be ran once a week for three consecutive weeks. Once 
the customer notice requirement has been accomplished, an affidavit of publication and 
tear sheet will be mailed to the Public Service Commission. 

If you have any questions concerning this application, please feel free to discuss those 
with me. 

Keith Krampe 
Office Manager 


